
What a fantastic day it has been. 
The children enjoyed a day full of 

craft activities and a buffet 
outside in the sunshine.  
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PRIMARY SCHOOL 

What an amazing week it has been, culminating in today’s Platinum Jubilee celebrations. Today, all children have had games, craft 
activities and a buffet with lots of outdoor activities- Royal themed- in the sun. Children from Reception to Year 6 have been gifted 
books about the Platinum Jubilee to bring home tonight. Earlier in the week, children prepared for the day with research about the 
Jubilee alongside a lot of their ‘normal’ work!. As usual, we have also had sporting success this week with a group of children 
representing Ash Green in the ‘Panathlon Challenge’ at Electric Bowl and bringing home first prize! Well done children. 

Jubilee Celebrations 

Due to different starting dates and Transition 

Days for some secondary schools, this year’s 

Leavers’ Assembly will be on the morning of  

Wednesday 29 June. 

Year 6 parents and carers will be invited so 

save the date! 

YEAR 6 

MID-SUMMER CLOSE – FRIDAY 22 JULY RE-OPEN – WEDNESDAY 7 SEPTEMBER 

   

TRAINING DAY CLOSE - FRIDAY 30 SEPTEMBER 

   

HALF TERM CLOSE – FRIDAY 21 OCTOBER RE-OPEN – MONDAY 31 OCTOBER 

   
CHRISTMAS CLOSE – FRIDAY 16 DECEMBER RE-OPEN – TUESDAY 3 JANUARY 2023 

 

TRANSITION DAY 

PARENTS’ EVENING 

 
Over this term we will be looking at weekly 

opportunities for parents of Early Years 

children to come into classrooms and ‘stay 

and play’. They will also have an opportunity 

to chat with the teacher and look at their 

children’s learning. 

 

NEXT WEEK… 

 

 

 

We will give details on 

booking –  

Please save the date! 

TUESDAY 28 JUNE 

Will be our first ‘face to face’ 

Parents’ Evening (3:30 onwards) 

for over 2 years. 



  

 

NEXT STEPS FOR LIVING WITH 

On Tuesday 29 March, the Secretary of State for Health and Social Care, Sajid Javid, set out the next steps for living with 

COVID-19 in England from Friday 1 April. 

 

Free COVID-19 tests will continue to be available for specific groups, including eligible patients and NHS staff, once universal 

testing offer ends on Friday 1 April. 

Update guidance will advise: 

 

 Adults with symptoms of a respiratory infection, and who have a high temperature or feel unwell, should try to 

stay at home and avoid contact with other people until they feel well enough to resume normal activities and they 

no longer have a high temperature 

 

 Children and young people who are unwell and have a high temperature should stay at home and avoid contact 

with other people. They can go back to school, college or childcare when they no longer have a high temperature, 

and they are well enough to attend 

 

 Adults with a positive COVID-19 test result should try to stay at home and avoid contact with other people for 5 

days, which is when they are most infectious. For children and young people aged 18 and under, the advice will be 

3 days. 

CHILDCARE SETTINGS FROM FRIDAY 1 APRIL 2022 


